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7th October 2022 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below school messages. 

 
Havest Festival 

St Berteline’s Church will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Sunday 9th October.  Thank you to 
Year 2 for all the donations this week following their RE lesson on Harvest and Christianity.  All 
donations will be passed on to the FoodBank.  If any other parents would like to make a 
donation, please drop into the School Office and we will pass on to the FoodBank. 
 
In particular, the FoodBank requires the following items:- tinned fruit, instant mash, soup, 
biscuits, tinned fish and toilet rolls.  Please do not send in any packets which have already been 
opened or any ready meals.  
 
 

Flu Vaccination E-Consent Forms 
Flu Vaccination E-Consent Forms have been emailed out to parents today.  Please 
complete your details as soon as possible, even if you do not want your child to 
have the vaccination.  This will help the Immunisation nurses enormously; 
otherwise, they will have to chase you for your response.  We cannot pass on any 
details on your behalf.  If you need to contact the team, the phone number is 0151 
495 5066. The vaccination will take place on Friday 21st October. 
Thank you to all those parents who have already completed their online forms. 
 

 
 

Reception Open Evening for School Entry 2023 
We will be holding an Open Evening on Tuesday 15th November from 3.30pm to 
6.00pm, for Reception 2023 starters.  If you would like to come along, please let the 
school office know. 
 
Applications for Reception must be made by 15th January 2023. 
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Uniform 

Please remember to order all uniform from the Brigade website.  http://www.brigade.uk.com 
 
There is no uniform available to buy in school.  All uniform must be purchased on the 
website. 
 

Weather 
The weather has turned very wet, so please can you ensure your child wears a coat and appropriate 
footwear to school.   
 

Bagel Bag 
Please remember that if your child wants a bagel in the morning, they must arrive on the 
playground at 8.45am.  Any later, and they will not have time to eat before going into class. 

 
Green Jumper Day 

This year, we are taking part in Green Jumper Day!  This event has been organised 
by the Green Jumper charity whose main goal is to stop/delay climate change. 
 
We are asking the children to come to school on Friday, 14th 
October, wearing something green. It doesn’t have to be a 
jumper – it can be any item of clothing or accessory. 
 
Throughout next week, Miss Potter will be on the playground 
after school at 3.00pm with a range of activities that the 
children can take part in.  Guess the name of the teddy, how 
many sweets in the jar? and other activities. 
 
We are asking the children to make a 50p donation for wearing green and all activities will be £1 
each. 
 
Miss Potter has also arranged for the Mersey Gateway Bridge to light up green to celebrate our 
event!  Please take photograph if you are lucky enough to see it and share it with us. 
 
 
School closes for the autumn half term on Friday 21st October at 3.00pm.  School reopens on 
Monday 31st October. 
 

 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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